
DEEPING ST. JAMES C.P. SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parents 

 

JEWELLERY  

 

I am writing to remind parents of the health and safety rules regarding the wearing of 

jewellery in school, particularly during PE lessons. 

 

We have a policy in school not to allow jewellery.  No necklaces, rings or earrings to 

be worn, apart from studs.  This is largely a health and safety issue.  If your child is to 

have their ears pierced, please can parents ensure that it is done in a longer school 

holiday as the children will have to be able to take them out themselves for PE and 

swimming.    Staff are not allowed to do this for them.    

 

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

 

Ian Wilkinson 

Headteacher    
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